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I am opposed to prohibiting the use of leaded fuels at racetracks. PIR would be 

unfairly impacted and cause additional financial impact to the track and the financial 

region. Without scientific evidence of impacts to the region this feels like an unfair 

targeting for a community that has long frustrated at the noise of the track.  


